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I wish to add my voice to the hearing…my husband wrote you yesterday expressing concerns
 about…
- excess density requested…and I agree with his points and about those 2 small units proposed
 by the developer!
- street parking problems already on our street…again I agree with his points.

Respectfully, 
Suzanne Barreca
399 Roehampton Ave
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